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NOTICE 
 

Public Meeting to Review ELARC Caseload Ratio Plan of Correction 
June 10, 2014 

6:00 P.M. 
ELARC Boardroom 

1000 S. Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, CA 91803 
 
On June 10, 2014, as part of the regular Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center (ELARC) Board 
Meeting, the ELARC Caseload Ratio Plan of Correction will be reviewed.  Public input on the 
plan may be submitted in writing, contact information below.  Input will also be taken at this 
meeting. 
 
As of March 1, 2014, ELARC did not meet the required average caseload ratio of 66:1 for 
consumers in the “All Others” category.  There are a total five categories requiring varying 
caseload ratios.  ELARC met four of the five required ratios as mandated by Welfare and 
Institutions Code (WIC) Section 4640.6(c).  The following figures reflect the actual and required 
ratios for ELARC as of March 1, 2014. 
 

 Medicaid 
Waiver 

Age 36 Mo. 
and Under 

Moved from 
DC since 
4/14/93  

Moved from 
DC Within 
Last 12 
months 

All Others 

Actual Ratio  62.0  59.6  48.9  28.8  77.9

Required 
Ratio 

       62        62         62         45         66

 
ELARC Caseload Ratio Plan of Correction 
 
The cause for non-compliance with the 66:1 ratio category is due to insufficient funds allocated 
to the Operations budget.  A proposal promoted by the Lanterman Coalition to adjust 
operations funding by a 5% increase in the 2014-‘15 Fiscal Year budget is needed to hire the 
necessary staff to meet the caseload ratio requirement. 
 
Public input regarding the ELARC Caseload Ratio Plan of Correction must be received by June 
10, 2014.  Please mail, email, or fax your input to: 
 

Elizabeth Harrell 
Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center 

P.O. Box 7916 
Alhambra, CA 91802-7916 

Fax: (626) 299-4676 
Email: eharrell@elarc.org 


